
For All Students February 25, 2024

Spring Break is Just Around the Corner

Hey students,

I hope the more frequent sunshine this past week has you thinking about spring—I sure am!

And, it’s perfect timing because spring break is just around the corner. Remember, there are no

classes March 4-8. 

Whether you are traveling to a beach town, going back to where you grew up, or staying right

here in Fort Wayne, I hope you have a relaxing, safe, and productive week off. It is the perfect

time for a mixture of relaxation and getting everything in order to successfully finish out the

semester. I encourage you to do both so when you return, you are rejuvenated and ready to

finish strong! 

Classes will resume on Monday, March 11, unless otherwise indicated by your specific

instructor. We have a very exciting couple of months of activities and events planned for you

once it warms up a bit. Trust me, you do not want to miss what we have planned.

Enjoy the time off, be safe, and see you soon.

 

All my best,

Dr. Krissy Surface

Vice Chancellor

Enrollment Management and the Student Experience

https://www.facebook.com/PurdueFortWayne/
https://twitter.com/purduefw
https://www.instagram.com/purduefortwayne/
https://www.youtube.com/purdueuniversityfortwayne
https://www.linkedin.com/school/purdue-university-fort-wayne
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